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Message from Jennifer Rosenzweig, 
Program Director

Most of our congregation is aware of 
our Executive Committee and Board of 
Trustees and the roles that they play in 
our synagogue operations. For many, 
our committee system is more of a 

mystery: What committees are there? Who can be on a 
committee? What kind of commitment do they require? 
What do they actually do? 

There are two types of committees and both offer the 
opportunity for congregants to get involved in their areas 
of interest and expertise. The first type of committee is 
the Standing Committee. These committees are defined 
by the by-laws of the synagogue; led by a member of the 
Board; and report regularly at Board meetings. Some 
examples are Budget, Security, and Investment. Ad 
hoc committees are formed as needed and may meet 
on an ongoing basis or for a specific purpose. They do 
not necessary report to the Board. Many of these are 
focused on a specific area of programming, such as the 
YES Group or Gathering Place.

As we begin the new calendar year, we want to open up 
the opportunity for more congregants to participate in our 
committees, especially the Ad Hoc ones. We are creating 
several new committees that will focus on programming 
for specific constituencies - 100 Jewish Men, Baby 
Boomers, Young Professionals, and Young Families - as 
well as committees for Adult Education, Chesed (Senior 
Outreach), and COFI (Congregants of First Impression). 
For these committees we envision meeting a few times 
a year to brainstorm programming ideas and strategize 
outreach to both members and non-members. The 
feedback from these committees will become an integral 
part of the programs and volunteer opportunities that we 
plan for the coming year.

On our website we have given you an overview of what 
committees we currently have and each of their missions. 
On that page you can complete a quick form to show your 
interest in one of our committees. We hope that you will 
consider getting involved, sharing your expertise and 
ideas, and being part of Beth Yeshurun’s leadership.

Visit
BETHYESHURUN.ORG/LEADERSHIP/COMMITTEES 

for more information on our committees 
and ways in which you can get involved!
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Check out what’s happening on and around campus!
Light Up the Night, Young Professionals Game Night, Making 

Memories Grandparent’s Program, and Tot Shabbat.



Welcome Larry Caulfield as the new 
Cemetery Manager. Larry has been a 
resident of Houston for 24 years. He 
brings experience from several industries 
including logistics and staffing and he is 
a licensed funeral director. Larry looks 
forward to serving the families of Beth 

Yeshurun and of continuing the smooth operation of 
the Beth Yeshurun cemeteries. Larry can be reached 
at 713-255-8076 (office) or 281-728-3293 (mobile) or 
LCAULFIELD@BETHYESHURN.ORG.

Arthur Miller has retired from his 
position as Cemetery Manager for the 
Beth Yeshurun Cemetery Association. 
Arthur served as the Cemetery Manager 
for 19 years. We’re grateful to Arthur 
for his years of service to the many 
families he has helped. In addition to his 

supportive relationship with families, he was responsible 
for the operation and finances of the cemeteries and 
overseeing the expansion of the cemetery at Post Oak. 
This is Arthur’s second retirement at Beth Yeshurun 
as he was the Executive Director for 15 years. Our 
congregation and the larger Jewish community thank 
Arthur for his many contributions to our community.

The city has made a permanent change in Allen Parkway 
that prevents turning left into the Beth Yeshurun Allen 
Parkway cemetery.

If you are driving east on Allen Parkway (toward 
downtown) continue on Allen Parkway past the cemetery 
and exit Allen Parkway to the right at Waugh Drive. Just 
before you reach the light at Waugh Drive, make a U-turn 
to get onto the lanes of Allen Parkway going west. When 
you reach the entrance to the cemetery turn right into 
the cemetery. 

Another approach would be to drive east (toward 
downtown) on Memorial Drive. Take the Waugh Drive 
exit from Memorial and turn right at Waugh Drive and go 
over Buffalo Bayou and immediately turn right onto Allen 
Parkway. From there turn right into the cemetery.

Saturday, April 16 – 1st Day of Passover
Sunday, April 17 – 2nd Day of Passover
Friday, April 22 – 7th Day of Passover

Saturday, April 23 – 8th Day of Passover
Sunday, June 5 – 1st Day of Shavuot
Monday, June 6 - 2nd Day of Shavuot

Monday, Sept. 26 – 1st Day of Rosh Hashanah
Tuesday, Sept. 27 – 2nd Day of Rosh Hashanah

Wednesday, Oct. 5 – Yom Kippur
Monday, Oct. 10 – 1st Day of Sukkot
Tuesday, Oct. 11 – 2nd Day of Sukkot

Monday, Oct. 17 – Shemini Atzeret
Tuesday, Oct. 18 – Simchat Torah

Beth Yeshurun Cemetery Association Updates

The Post Oak and Allen Parkway cemeteries are open Sunday through Friday from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm.
They are closed every Saturday in addition to the following Jewish holidays:

 We Need 
You! 

 

Call Mindi Stern 
for more 

information 
713.666.1881 

We’ll back in our new and improved space this August!  
 

We are looking for volunteers to help 
 with receptionist desk coverage 

 and other general administrative tasks. 
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Call Mindi Stern 
for more 

information 
713.666.1881 

We’ll back in our new and improved space this August!  
 

We are looking for volunteers to help 
 with receptionist desk coverage 

 and other general administrative tasks. 

Family Member or friend in the hospital or nursing care? 
The CBY Clergy and/or Hospital Visiting Group members 

are happy to reach out to them with spiritual comfort.
Please contact Lisa Unsell at lunsell@bethyeshurun.org

or 713.255.8017 to request a phone call or visit.



MAKE TIME - MAKE A DIFFERENCE
NEW VOLUNTEER PROGRAM RECRUITING PARTICIPANTS 

Do you consider Beth Yeshurun your 
home away from home? Are you looking 
for a new way to volunteer and make a 
contribution to synagogue life? COFI 

(Congregants of First Impression) is looking for volunteers 
to donate their time to warmly welcome visitors and other 
congregants as they enter the Bender Levy Lobby during 
peak weekend and special event times. You’ll be the first 
point of contact with important information regarding 
general synagogue information, Shabbat service times and 
locations, and Sunday’s Jewish Learning Project. Shifts will 
be in two hour increments.
COFI was created by Rina Camhi, with the vision of 
cultivating an impactful program that meets a need for both 
Beth Yeshurun and volunteers. This program requires a 45 
minute orientation prior to start. The first orientation will be 
held Sunday, January 9th at 11:30am. 

WWW.BETHYESHURUN.ORG/COFI

Join us for Morning Minyan...
stay and learn Torah with our Clergy! 

Tuesday: Wisdom of Torah with Rabbi Strauss 
This program is held in memory of Steve Rudoffz’l. Breakfast is 

sponsored by: Larry Finder, Stephen Tew, Gordon Zuber, and Jack Uzick

Wednesdays: Voices of Torah Rabbi Morgen 
Breakfast is sponsored by: Trudi & Max Esses, Larry Finder, 

Barbara & Dell Coleman, and Rachel & Andrew Toubin

Thursdays: Jewish Mysticism & Ancient Cultural Beliefs 
with Rabbi Fort Breakfast is sponsored by: Anonymous and 

Courtney Zubowski-Haas & Eric Haas

Fridays: Torah Music Lounge with Cantor Finkelstein
Saturdays: Weekly Torah Portion with Rabbi Horwitz

We invite you to join us as we honor the musical legacy 
of our very own Cantor Meir Finkelstein with an evening 
celebration featuring performances of his original 
compositions by Cantors Azi Schwartz from Park Avenue 
Synagogue and Netanel Hershtik of Hampton Synagogue 
in New York and Rachel Goldman from Ner Tamid of 
South Bay in California. The Musical Legacy of Cantor 
Meir Finkelstein will entertain, delight and bring together 
our Beth Yeshurun family.

Chaired by Lori Herzog, Cary Hoffman and Julie Kaplan, 
produced by Stephen Glass and directed by Richard 
Brown, this incomparable musical experience will 
take place on March 31, 2022 at 7:00pm in the Barg 
Sanctuary.

Please note your calendars for this special evening as 
seating will be limited.

We look forward to seeing you at The Musical Legacy of 
Cantor Meir Finkelstein!

BETHYESHURUN.ORG/MUSICALLEGACY 

Your Sisterhood Giftshop
is here for all your Judaica needs! 

Open
Tue.-Thu. 10am-4pm; Fri. 10am-2:30pm;

Sun. 10am-1pm

Closed Sat. & Mon. 
Call them at 713.255.8021 or email 
GIFTSHOP@BETHYESHURUN.ORG



1/1	 72	 Leslie & Scott Stange
1/2	 23	 Lisa & Rabbi Brian Strauss
	 34	 Jackie & Vincent Wedelich
1/3	 41	 Deborah & Joseph Freilich
	 41	 Claudia & Sergio Soroka
1/4	 41	 Linda & Jay Rosen
1/5	 14	 Taryn & Dan Braun
	 3	 Emily Caulfield & Lance Morton
	 20	 Amy & Daniel Ferber
	 3	 Yarden & Robert Finder
	 14	 Lauren & Joshua Vogel
	 42	 Dory & Nestor Yudelevich
1/6	 9	 Jennifer & Joel LeVine
	 4	 Danielle & Steven Maislos
	 31	 Lisa & Robert Suvalsky
1/7	 29	 Juliana & Stephen Tew
1/8	 44	 Ellen & Barry Croft
	 18	 Julie & Michael Kaplan
	 16	 Dorian & Jason Taibel
1/10	 18	 Ginger & Grant Marblestone
1/12	 14	 Nicole & Jeff Dobbs
	 42	 Amy & Michael Merkin
	 36	 Julie & Steven Scheinthal
	 19	 Andrea & Yosef Winard
1/13	 37	 Jan & Michael Pappert
1/14	 32	 Judy & David Bell
	 43	 Sherry & Lenny Dubin
	 38	 Tyann & Marc Nathan
	 33	 Linda & Bruce Ruzinsky
1/15	 41	 Fortuna & Rafael Esquenazi
	 44	 Susan & Michael Klaiman
	 38	 Elyse & Howard Schultz
	 10	 Rina & Leon Trakhtenberg
1/16	 58	 Rochelle & Abram Batagower
	 17	 Amira & Bradley Staller
	 53	 Linda & Morris Taibel
	 28	 Paula & Nathan Ticatch
1/17	 18	 Randee & Howard Berman
	 12	 Sharon & Jonathan Levy
	 52	 Norma & Saul Szub
1/18	 18	 Rona Milbauer & Gerald Levit
	 24	 Laurie & Jeffrey Rosenberg
1/21	 27	 Lisa & Cory Birenbaum
	 10	 Julie & Evan Davis
1/22	 22	 Staci & Jason Beinart
	 39	 Reina & Scott McMillian
1/25	 15	 Bonnie & Steven Schultz
1/27	 9	 Allison & Michael Burger
1/27	 15	 Melanie & Elan Levy
1/30	 47	 Margot & Michael Barnard
1/31	 13	 Jessica & Joshua Samet

Wedding Anniversaries Welcome New Members
We are pleased to welcome the newest member to 

our congregational family. Please be sure to introduce 
yourself to new comers as the become a part of our 

community.
Emily Caulfield & Lance Morton,

Ashlyn, Leora, and Eliana
Aliza & Lynn Circle

Sarah Horwitz & Burke Abercrombie
Sharon & Steven Lehrer

Know someone interested in becoming a part of our 
community? New to town? Looking to connect with us? 

Contact Mindi Stern at MSTERN@BETHYESHURUN.ORG
or 713.666.1881 x 360. 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 21, 2022
Each January we like to take the opportunity to offer a 
special welcome to our new members from the past year. 
Unfortunately, because of COVID-19, we were unable to 
have this special Shabbat last year. So we hope that 
you will join us at this week's Shabbat Renewal as we 
recognize our new members from the past 2 years.
New Members in the past 2 year - You should have 
received a special invitation. Questions? Contact Mindi 
at mstern@bethyeshurun.org or 713.666.1881 ext 360.
If you're joining us in person, take a moment to introduce 
yourself and welcome a new congregant!



It’s a Mitzvah!

Interested in sponsoring a Chapel Minyan weekday 
breakfast, or a Chapel or Museum Minyan Shabbat Kiddush 
in memory of your loved one or in honor of a simcha? 
Please contact Eileen Pettigrew, Food Service Manager, 
at EPETTIGREW@BETHYESHURUN.ORG or 713.666.1881, ext. 
368.
IN HONOR OF
Gaby Bronk’s Birthday by Jennifer Sutton
Jerry Kosoy’s Birthday (83) & Second Bar Mitzvah by 
Margie, Jerry, Shira & Rachel Kosoy

IN MEMORY OF
Eileen Berger & Morris Dorfman by Robin and Lu Dorfman 
Jonathan Finkelman by the Family of Karen Finkelman-
Hasson, Allen Finkelman, and Toby & Mort Joachim
His Parents by Rabbi Danny Horwitz
Philip A. Zuber by Merryl & Gordon Zuber

A Notice About Bereavement Communications 
Bereavement notices for our synagogue family are 
distributed with the permission of the deceased’s family, 
and the timing of these notices is dictated by the family’s 
request. Of course, each family grieves in its own way, 
and we are grateful for our congregation’s patience and 
understanding with different families’ preferences about 
how their loss is publicized.

Condolences
The congregation extends its sincerest condolences to 

the families of:
Martin Belasco, Vera Olin Blum, Cheryl LeVine, and

Pauline Cohn Sheinberg
May their memories be for a blessing.

Mazel Tov to our B’nai Mitzvah!

Gabriel Eli Kalina (January 7-8) son of Ali 
& Jeff Kalina; brother of Taylor; grandson 
of Maxine & Merwyn Kalina and Lynn & 
Garry Tobin.

FRIDAY EVENINGS
January 7, 2022

Parashat Bo| CL 5:21pm

5:00 PM - Tot Shabbat with Miss Cathy! 
5:00 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
6:00 PM - Shabbat Renewal 

January 14, 2022 
Parashat Beshalach | CL 5:27pm

5:00 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
5:30 PM - Moment at the Ark: Prayers for Healing
6:00 PM - Shabbat Renewal - New Member Shabbat

January 21, 2022 
Parashat Yitro | CL 5:33pm

5:00 PM - Story Time with Rabbi Fort
5:30 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
6:00 PM - Shabbat Renewal - Sisterhood Shabbat

January 28, 2022 
Parashat  Mishpatim | Shabbat Mevarchim | CL 5:39pm

5:30 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
6:00 PM - Shabbat Renewal 

February 4, 2022
Parashat Terumah | CL 5:45pm

5:00 PM - Tot Shabbat with Miss Cathy! 
5:30 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
6:00 PM - Shabbat Renewal

SATURDAY MORNING
8:30 AM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
9:15 AM - Museum Minyan Service
9:30 AM - Main Sanctuary Service
11:30 AM - Torah Study

SATURDAY EVENING SERVICES
January 1, 2022 | 5:00 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
January 8, 2022 | 5:00 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel 
January 15, 2022 | 5:15 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel 
January 22, 2022 | 5:15 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel 
January 29, 2022 | 5:30 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel
February 5, 2022 | 5:30 PM - J.B. Greenfield Chapel

WEEKDAY CHAPEL SERVICES
Mornings: Sun 8:00am, Mon-Fri 7:00am*
     *Rosh Chodesh Shevat: January 3 6:45am
Afternoon/Evenings: Sun-Thu 5:00pm**
     **Evening Services move to 5:30pm on January 16

Visit bethyeshurun.org/chapel to view the complete 
schedule for Daily Chapel Service.

Join us in person or virtually on our website,
Facebook page, and/or YouTube channel.

Worship Schedule

Matthew Alan Grosman (January 14-15) 
son of Dana & Philip Grosman; brother 
of Sophie and Ellie; grandson of Sharon 
& Eddie Grosman, Michael Lampear, 
and Robin Lampear; great-grandson of 
Roselyn Borger and Yetta Gilbert.

Nathan Henry Kalmin (January 21-22)  
son of Amy & Murray Kalmin; brother of 
Sophie and Eddie; grandson of Lorraine 
Luskey, Barbara Goldfield, Jack & Marcy 
Goldfield, and Barry Kalmin.

Owen Schlanger (January 21-22)  son 
of Kim & Jason Schlanger; brother of Lila; 
grandson of Beth & Lee Schlanger, Elaine 
Freedman Epstein and Dr. Steven Epstein; 
great-grandson of Sylvia Freedman.

Abby Robinson (January 28-29)  daughter  
of Stacy & Andy Robinson; sister of Katie; 
granddaughter of Gary & Ellen Robinson 
and Joyce & Robbie Robertson.



MEALS ON WHEELS - DOORBELL PROJECT
MONDAY, JANUARY 17, 2022

Make a difference this Martin Luther King Day by installing 
doorbells for homebound seniors living in Southwest 
Houston. Congregation Beth Yeshurun is partnering with 
the Evelyn Rubenstein JCC Meals on Wheels program for 
this special service project. 

Each team (please consider doing this with one other 
adult or your family) will install doorbells at four senior 
homes. We will meet at the J to learn about the Meals on 
Wheels program and to get instructions on how to install 
the doorbells. The project should take 1-2 hours. Our 
goal is to install 150 new doorbells.

BETHYESHURUN.ORG/EVENT/
MOWDOORBELLPROJECT011722

WILLOW WATERHOLE TU B’SHEVAT SERVICE PROJECT
MONDAY, JANUARY 17, 2022

This year Tu B’Shevat and MLK Day fall on the same day! 
What better inspiration for a service project to help clean 
up one of our local green spots.

If you’d like to enjoy the outdoors before we start, meet 
at 12:30 pm to picnic (bring your own lunch or snacks, 
we will bring drinks). At 1:00 pm we will start our clean-
up project. We will head out in groups to pick up trash 
around the lakes at Willow Water Hole.

BETHYESHURUN.ORG/EVENT/TUBSHEVAT2022

TU B’SHEVAT FOR YOUNG PROFESSIONALS
SUNDAY, JANUARY 16, 2022

Join us for Tu B’Shevat - the birthday of the trees! To 
celebrate we will explore our Houston Arboretum with a Tu 
B’Shevat-themed photo scavenger hunt. Afterward, we will 
gather for a Tu B’Shevat Seder with traditional food and 
drink for the holiday. Enjoy a day outside and learn about 
this special holiday.

Open to the community - feel free to share! Registration 
closes Friday, January 14th at Noon.

 30- and 40-somethings Join us at 10:30a

BETHYESHURUN.ORG/EVENT/TUBSHEVAT2022-30S40S

20-somethings Join us at 1:00p

BETHYESHURUN.ORG/EVENT/TUBSHEVAT2022-20S

Tu B’Shevat with Beth Yeshurun

Will you join us as we march to commemorate and 
celebrate our long history of Jewish solidarity with 
interfaith civil rights groups? Our parade group always 
has an amazing and genuinely fun time performing this 
fantastic community outreach mitzvah marching in the 
Houston MLK Grande Parade. 

Join the Greater Houston Area Jewish Community
for the sixth time, assembling as a group to march in 

downtown Houston on Monday, January 17, 2022. 

This is not only fun for the participants, especially our 
youth, it generates positive results in relations between 
the Jewish & African American communities as we march 
in solidarity. Our participation honors not just Martin 
Luther King Jr. Day, but rabbis like Abraham Heschel and 
Joachim Prinz who worked closely with Dr. King and the 
civil rights movement. We intend to not only talk the talk, 
we will walk the walk.

IMPORTANT NOTES
for getting into the parade staging area

1. In order to assure 
you’ll be allowed 

into the staging area 
arrive between 8:30 
and 9:00am, but no 

later the 9:15am. 
Earlier is better. 

Staging area is on 
Allen Pkwy between 

Sabine and Taft.

2. Look for the 
Israel flag. Our 

group number will 
be shared once 

available.

3. Carpooling is 
strongly encouraged.

4. Dress appropriate 
for weather - wearing 

blue and white if 
possible.

images: top, staging area 
bottom, parade route

2K22 MLK Grande Parade



SCHOLAR-IN-RESIDENCE
- JOSHUA KULP -

FEBRUARY 18-20, 2022

Joshua Kulp is the Rosh Yeshiva at the Conservative 
Yeshiva in Jerusalem. Josh was born in New York City, 
grew up in Margate, New Jersey and attended college at 
the University of Michigan. In 1994 he moved to Israel 
and in 1995 he founded the Conservative Yeshiva where 
he has been teaching ever since. He is the author of two 
books, The Schechter Haggadah and Reconstructing the 
Talmud. He is the author of the Mishnah Yomit English 
commentary on the entire Mishnah and the Daf Shevui 
commentary on the Talmud, which so far covers Sukkah, 
Megillah and the beginning of Ketubot. Josh lives with his 
wife and children in Modiin.

We focused our energy in December on the Reynolds 
Elementary School Toy Drive, chaired by Jessica Malowitz. 

Last year we were able to collect enough toys 
that every child received a new toy for Christmas. 
Thank you for helping us do that again this year! 

Parallel Stories in the Bible with Gabi Gelman
a 4-Part series beginning Monday, January 3rd at 7:00pm

What do the stories of Noah and Jonah 
have in common? What about Joseph and 
Esther? Hannah and Ruth? Join us for a 
4-part series exploring how some stories 
in the bible seem to echo earlier stories 
and discuss what these parallels teach can 
teach us.

The Other Ellis Island: Jewish Immigration Through 
Galveston, 1907-1914 with Dr. Josh Furman
Sunday, January 9th at 11:00am

In the years before World War I, almost 
10,000 Jewish immigrants came to the 
United States through the port at Galveston, 
rather than Ellis Island. From there, they 
fanned out across Texas and dozens of 
cities towns in the South and Midwest. This 
presentation will explore the history of the 

Galveston Movement, the goals of the organizers, and the 
legacy of the project. We will also get to read (in translation) 
the advertising pamphlet that was used to recruit Yiddish-
speaking Jews to make the trip to Texas in 1907!

NEW! JLP Opportunities

Reynolds Elementary Update
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Contact Us

Time sensitive material - please deliver promptly!

1/3     Parallel Stories in the Bible, Pt.1 
1/5     Kehillah High Meets at Beth Yeshurun 
1/7     Tot Shabbat with Miss Cathy! 
1/8     Shabbat Refreshed
1/9     RS/Sulam/JLP Classes Meet 
	 COFI Orientation
	 The Galveston Plan with Dr. Josh Furman
	 Introduction to Judaism 2.0
1/10   Parallel Stories in the Bible, Pt.2
1/13	 Rabbi’s Circle Event 
1/12	 God During Times of Crisis 
	 Kehillah High Meets at Beth Yeshurun
	 100JM: Ari Alexander, Channel 2 Sports Anchor
1/14   A Moment at the Ark: Prayers for Healing
1/15   MyShabbat
1/16   No RS/Sulam
	 JLP Classes Meet
	 Tu B’Shevat Project - Young Professionals in their 20’s
	 Tu B’Shevat Project - Young Professionals in their 30’s
1/17   Martin Luther King Jr. Day - Admin Office Closed
	 Martin Luther King, Jr. Parade
	 Tu B’Shevat Clean Up at Willow Water Hole
	 Meals on Wheels Doorbell Project
1/19   YES Group
	 Kehillah High Meets at Beth Yeshurun
1/20   Kids Meals/SEARCH Bags Assembly
	 Talking to God with Rabbi Steven Morgen
1/21   Story Time with Rabbi Fort
	 New Member Shabbat
1/23   RS/Sulam/JLP Classes Meet
1/24   Parallel Stories in the Bible, Pt.3
1/26 	Kehillah High Meets at Beth Yeshurun
1/27  	Stuff You Didn’t Learn in Hebrew School
1/30  RS/Sulam/JLP Classes Meet
	 Young Parent Play|Date
1/31  Parallel Stories in the Bible, Pt.4

Ongoing: Breakfast Club - Morning Torah Study with 
Clergy; Tuesdays: Jewish Literacy with Rabbi Horwitz 

Wednesdays: Jewish Meditation
For information about these dates and more visit 

bethyeshurun.org/calendar 
also make sure you are receiving our weekly emails!

Upcoming Events

Michael Kaplan, M.D. is proud to sponsor “The Message”
Beth Yeshurun is a synagogue with a vital mission: 

to offer spiritual experiences that inspire and uplift all ages, 
to educate children and adults, and to provide a setting in 

which Judaism can be joyously lived and experienced.
At Kaplan Sinus Relief, we want everyone to

Breathe Well...and Live Well 
KAPLANSINUSRELIEF.COM | 713.588.9987


